
AQUATIC CENTER UPDATE  

April 22, 2025                              

We are happy to report that repairs to the locker rooms will 

begin within a few days and will be completed in approximately 

8 weeks. This process will include installing ADA doors from the 

locker rooms to the pool area. The doors will enable the 

dehumidifier to work at peak efficiency. 

The BOD Aquatic Center Repair Liaison Committee will meet 

weekly with Charter Construction and Forensic on site, so we 

will always be apprised of the progress of the repairs. The 

construction site supervisor has established an office in the 

small nook area in the pool room. He will be on site all day 

every day during the construction project. 

The dehumidifier is ready to go. We will just need to test the air 

flow balance once the doors are installed. When all the 

construction repairs are completed, it might take several weeks 

for the pool itself to get up and running. We are looking at a 

pool that has been unused for a long period of time and there 

may possibly be unknown issues. 

When everything is completed, look for a grand opening and 

celebration announcement. 
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